Announcement

Royal Thai Embassy, Bucharest

Subject: Recruitment Result of Clerk Position

With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy’s Announcement regarding
the job vacancy for the position of clerk, the recruitment committee has already
considered qualifications of candidates and wishes to annouce that Mrs. Naruemon

Banica’s candidacy is successful.

The above mentioned person is required to report to the Royal Thai

Embassy by 15 February 2019, otherwise, she would be regarded as a waiver.




